
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/1/2015 1:38:11 PM

Subject: FW: State of Emergency
Attachments: NC State of Emergency 2015 10-01.pdf

NC Transportation Waiver 2015 10-01.pdf

Please advise.
Veldran
 
From: Lisa McGill [mailto:lisam@scretail.org] 

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 1:37 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Sunnie Harmon (sunnie@lobbysc.com); John@lobbysc.com

Subject: State of Emergency

Importance: High
 
Hi Katherine!

 

I received word from my counterparts in NC that Governor McCroy has issued the attached State of 

Emergency and Transportation Waiver. My Retail Association members are asking if Governor Haley / SC 

is also going to issue the above mentioned. Will you let me know?

 

THANK YOU!!

 

Lisa

 

Lisa McGill Sweatman

Director of Government Relations

SC Retail Association

803-231-9880 (cell)
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